
September 27, 2013 
 
Memo To: Barbara Barhydt – Planning and Development 
From:  David Margolis-Pineo – Department of Public Services 
Re:   Sidewalk and Curbing Waiver Request for 
  200 Riverside Industrial Parkway 
 
 
After talking with Tom Errico, we are both in agreement that the requested waiver to not 
construct a sidewalk and install granite curbing should be granted.  This decision is consistent 
with similar waiver requests near this same property on Riverside Industrial Parkway. 
 
 
 


